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[EXT] Southeast ACSM Annual Meeting Acceptance and Presentation Details

seacsm@support.ctimeetingtech.com <seacsm@support.ctimeetingtech.com>
Thu 12/16/2021 8:49 AM
To:  Chloe Jones <csj0025@auburn.edu>

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 


Dear Chloe Jones,

The SEACSM Program Committee is pleased to confirm your abstract “COMPARISON OF RING-
FIT ADVENTURE VERSUS A SPRINT INTERVAL + RESISTANCE TRAINING INTERVENTION ON
BODY COMPOSTION” has been accepted for presentation at the annual meeting of the
Southeast Chapter of the American College of Sports Medicine, February 17-19, 2022 in
Greenville, SC.

Below are the details for your presentation:

Poster/Presentation Number:

Session Title: Oral O33-O40

Location: Ballroom F

Date and Start Time: 2/19/2022 8:00:00 AM

Thank you for your contribution to the program,

The SEACSM Program Committee


